
The Eco-Committee would like to invite you all to take part in their first Eco
Challenge of the year. 

We have joined the SchoolCycled scheme which involves us collecting plastic
bottle lids which will then be recycled and made into items for the school. This

includes chairs, tables and planters! The items will be 100% recycled! 

Please send any plastic bottle lids into school and your child can put them into
one of our recycling boxes. 

We are keen to expand this into the local community to support the
environment as much as possible - if you would like to collect plastic bottle lids
at your workplace or know of a local business who would like to take part and

support the school, please spread the word! We have posters available to
display - please pop into the school office if you would like one. 
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